
          

 

All, 

 

This week's bulletin contains information on the National Club Webinar and Disability 

History Month. 
   

 

National Club Webinar - 25th January 

We’re inviting all Clubs to join our National Club Webinar, taking place on the 25th 

January. 

 

The webinar is ideal for club officials, activators, coaches and volunteers who play 

a key role in ensuring your local club makes the most of the opportunities the ECB 

and your County Cricket Board have available for the 2022 season. The webinar will 

include topics such as powering, thriving and sustainable clubs for girls, grant 

funding, national programmes, and much more. The event will be free of charge to 

local clubs and will take place online, with no restrictions on the number of officials 

from each club able to join.  

 

Please save the date and further details and registration instructions will be 

circulated next week. 
      

Disability History Month 

“Cricket showed me that your disability doesn’t have to define who you are.” Mark 

Bond, former England Blind Cricketer and now Disability Cricket Programme 

Manager at Lord’s Taverners, shares his thoughts on how his disability made him 

want to help others and why Super 1s is making such a huge impact both on and 

off the field. 

 

Read the full blog by clicking here.  

 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7NPFS-7G4FFF-4NH7FX-1/c.aspx


England & Wales Cricket Board, Lord's Cricket Ground, London, NW8 8QZ 

   

     

 


